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Condolences 
 

 

On behalf of the Editorial Board of FUTUREtakes, I extend our deepest condolences to those 

who lost loved ones as a result of the recent tragic tsunami in Asia.  This news was saddening, but 

it has reminded us that we are one global family.  May all who were personally touched by this 

tragedy find strength and peace. 

 

        Dave Stein, Editor-in-Chief 

 

 


